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The Grundy County Highway Committee and Kendall County Highway Committee met on April 

7, 2017, 8:00 AM, at the R Place Restaurant in Morris to discuss topics related to both counties.  

Attending the meeting from Kendall County were: Lynn Cullick, Matthew Kellogg, Scott 

Gryder, Jeff Wilkins, John Burscheid, Bob Davidson, Fran Klaas; from Grundy County: Eric 

Rasmusson, Harold Vota, Doug Pryor, Craig Cassem. 

 

A summary of the discussion is as follows: 

 

 Grundy County is currently planning not to borrow money to finance the construction of 

the Brisbin Road improvements.  County should have enough funds to build Brisbin 

Road project in 2021. 

 Sherrill Road improvements will continue in 2017 and should be completed in 2017 

 Ridge Road widening at the Wisconsin Central RR in Minooka is planned for 2019 

construction 

 The current IDOT improvements to Route 47 will widen the roadway to four lanes from 

I-80 to Caton Farm Road.  Construction for widening Route 47 to four lanes from Caton 

Farm Road to Route 71 is not funded yet.  

 Eldamain Road project is ongoing with plans to construct a new Fox River crossing.  

Eldamain Road Corridor connects to Lisbon Road in Grundy County. 
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